
 

If you come to have lunch with 

you student, please remember 

you will need to go outside 

under the pavilion with them 

to eat lunch.  Thank you.  
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Our Second round of testing is complete and our students are showing what 

they know.  Their updated tests results will be printed and sent home.  I am 

excited to let you know that the school board voted on and approved for 

Walker to receive a new roof.  This is another project being taken care of 

through the half cent sales tax.  We are happy to be having an open house on 

February 23rd.  This will be from 5:30-7:00.  You will be able to go into your 

child's classroom.  Reminder, that before and after school drop off and pickup 

must be in the car line.  The front of the school is used for our bus students 

and cars are not permitted. 

Happy Valentine's Day! 

 

 

Walker’s Parent 

Involvement Calendar 

February 2023 
 
2- Groundhog Day 

9- PTO meeting 3:30 

10- 5th grade field trip 

      deposit due  

14- Valentine’s Day 

15- SRO Day 

17- Cookie Dough and  

      Coupon Book Sales 

      thru March 7th  

20- No School: Presidents’  

      Day 

21- Spirit Day – Panda     

       Express all day 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW!! 

REGULAR BOOK $35 

NAME ON FRONT $40 

ORDER ON LINE AT 

BUYTHEYEARBOOK.COM  

WALKER’S # 710413 
 

OR SEND ORDER FORM INTO SCHOOL 

MAKE CHECK OUT TO WALKER 

ELEMENTARY 

Get Ready, Get Set, Go!! 

Field Day is a Coming!!! 

 

Friday, April 14 – KG 

Monday, April 17 – 01 

Tuesday, April 18 – 02 

Wednesday, April 19 – 03 

Thursday, April 20 – 04 

Friday, April 21 - 05 Making Good Choices even 
when no one is looking, 

that’s when you know you 
are making good choices! 

News from the 

Cafeteria 
 

On Friday, February 10th, 

each student that receives a 

lunch from the lunchroom 

will also receive a cookie 

decorated as an umbrella. 

Just a fun way to have a 

treat! 

 

Please remember, all medicine must be 

brought into the Clinic and checked in by a 

parent or guardian. This includes but is not 

limited to prescriptions, over the counter 

meds, cough drops, or lotion. If you have a 

question about anything please call Ms. 

Mandi in the Clinic. 

Drop off time is at 

8:05 am. 

Afternoon 

transportation must 

be in writing, a note 

or email and must be 

in before 2:00 pm.  

Check outs should be 

done before 2:30 pm. 

Pick up time is at 

 3:00 pm. 
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